RY Villages of America
Mayor J.H. Graham
City Of Crossville 05/28/2014

Mr. Mayor,

We are presently preparing plats in conjunction with TARE Engineering in Crossville and the city planning
department for our next phase of development / expansion.

Please accept and present our letter of proposed annexation of the following properties into the City of
Crossville in order to allow these new properties to become city residents of Crossville.

The tract we would like to incorporate is tax parcel 099.057.03 containing 7.35 acres located on the
South Western side of the Northside Dr. Connector.

| am enclosing both the tax data sheets and the legal description of the properties.

Thank you for your time and consideration,

Jaynes T. Wilson

CEO

“Gardens, Inc.”
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